Hopital géndral juif
Jewish General Hospital

January 19, 2015

I, Marylise Boutros, certify that Abbas Kezouh, a biostatistician at the Jewish General
Hospital Lady Davis Institute, has reviewed the statistical report found in this
manuscript titled “Operative management of acute diverticulitis in
immunosuppressed compared to immunocompetent patients: a systematic review”

on this January 19, 2015.

Sincerely,
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Marylise Boutros, MD



